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EXTENSION OF WRITTEN COMMENT DEADLINE REGARDING PROPOSED REPEAL AND REPLACEMENT OF 4.51.57 NMAC, GOVERNANCE OF THE PORTAL PROGRAM AT THE PALACE OF THE GOVERNORS STATE HISTORY MUSEUM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Museum of New Mexico Board of Regents and the Department of Cultural Affairs are extending the deadline for submitting written comments on the proposed repeal and replacement of 4.51.57 NMAC, Governance of the Portal Program at the Palace of the Governors State History Museum, until Thursday, November 1, 2018.  Written comments may be submitted by mail to Shirley Lujan at 725 Camino Lejo, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504, or by email to Shirley.Lujan@state.nm.us.  Copies of all notices provided in this matter and other rulemaking information, including the proposed rule, are available at the DCA website:  http://www.newmexicoculture.org or upon written or email request to Shirley Lujan at the above addresses.  
